
 

 

 

CASE #121218143 

 
Victim: Frederick Dale Huddleston 

On December 18th, 2012, A road crew located a shallow grave that contained the skeletal remains 
of an adult male off the eastbound frontage road in the area of I10 and Craycroft Rd. The victim’s 
body was exhumed, and an autopsy was performed that indicated the subject’s death was a 
homicide. At that time the victim was not known, and his identity remained a mystery, until July 
of 2024. A sample that had been collected at the autopsy had been processed for a DNA profile 
that was subsequently submitted to a Genetic Genealogy study that resulted in positively 
identifying the victim as Frederick Dale Huddleston.  
Researching Mr. Huddleston, the Pima County Sheriff’s Department found that the last known 
contact with him was in December of 2008, in the area where his body had been located. Mr. 
Huddleston was known to drift from state to state and has involvements in Florida, Texas, Colorado 
and Indiana. 

 
I f you have information regarding this case please contact us by using the form online, email, or 

calling (520) 351-1111. 


